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17th July 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
It does not seem possible that we are at the end of another busy 
and productive school year.  Thank you to everyone who made 

our Countryside Life Exhibition and Summer Social such an 
amazing event for the whole school community to enjoy.  Thank 

you also to all of you who have given us such overwhelmingly 
positive feedback and most of all thank you to the children for 
working so hard. 

 
 

 
Very well done also to the children in Year 6 who have worked so hard again this year.  We 
are incredibly proud of them all and do wish them all the best as they settle into their new 

schools in September. It is very encouraging to see the positive attitude that all our children 
have towards their learning, and the very high standards that they achieve. 

 
 
WELL DONE 

Well done also to all of the children who have been ambassadors for our school this term (at 
Chichester University, Area Sports, GAS Cricket Tournament, and in the Leavers’ Service at 

the Cathedral – the list is endless). Well done to all the children who, in whatever they are 
doing, continually aim for their best. 
 

End of Year reports 
I am sure you will all appreciate the amount of time and effort that teachers put in to writing 

a report for every child in their class. Thank you to those of you who have returned the reply 
slip.  Please can every parent ensure they have returned their slip before the end of the 
week.  It really is important that we have a record of every report being received.  

 
Breakfast Club 

Many of you have made good use of our Breakfast Club this year and we are delighted to be 
able to continue this provision next year.  If this is something you would be interested in, 
please ensure you book a place for your child as soon as possible to ensure you do not miss 

out.  
 

THE FRIENDS 
As another year comes to a close, we say a great big thank you to The Friends for their 

constant effort in raising money and organising a huge number of events to enrich the lives 
of our children and whole school community.  We especially thank Mr. and Mrs. Freshwater 
and Mrs. Berry who have worked tirelessly for the friends for so many years.  You and many 

parents of children in year 6 will be greatly missed.   
 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS)  NPQH 
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Term Dates 2018 - 19 
Please make a date of the term dates for next academic year. 

 
Autumn term 2018 

Monday 3 September - Wednesday 19 December 
Half term: Monday 22 October - Friday 26 October  
 

Spring term 2018 
Thursday 3 January – Friday 5 April  

Half term: Monday 18 February - Friday 22 February 
 
Summer term 2018 

Tuesday 23 April - Tuesday 23 July 
Half term: Monday 27 May - Friday 31 June 

 
INSET DAYS 2018– 19 
Please note the school will be closed to children on the following dates: 

 
  Monday 3rd September 2018 

  Monday 29th October 2018 
  Friday 15th February 2019 
  Monday 22nd July 2019 

  Tuesday 23rd July 2019 
 

Autumn term Welcome Meetings 
 Please make a note in your diary of our welcome meetings which will take place in the 

first and second weeks of the new term 

 
 Robin Class   -       Wednesday 5th September 

 Pheasant Class   –  Tuesday 11th September 
  Woodpecker Class   – Wednesday 12th September  
   

   
A separate meeting will be held for parents of reception children slightly later in the 

term. 
 

 
Finally 
Thank you to pupils, parents, governors, Friends and staff for your continued support of 

our school, and for your constant enthusiasm and dedication towards ensuring Lavant 
C.E. Primary School continues to grow from strength to strength.  At Lavant we live out 

our school motto.  
 

Working together in faith - always ‘Aiming for the best’ 

 
From the staff at Lavant C.E Primary School we wish you all a relaxing summer 

break. 
 
 

Best Wishes 
 

 
 

 
 

Adrian King 
 

 
 


